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Executive Board meeting 15 April 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the sixth meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board provided guidance on the 2025 budget negotiation strategy. 

The Executive Board provided initial guidance for launching the 2026 planning cycle. 

The Executive Board took note of the new prioritisation methodology and workflow to be applied as of the 
beginning of the 2026 planning cycle .  

The Executive Board discussed a proposal to establish a Focus Group on money laundering and asset 
recovery.  

The Executive Board decided to accept the request to participate in the ATHENe project. 

The Executive Board decided to decline the request to participate in the SOURCE project.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


